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Bulletin #4 of 2021. June 9, 2021

CHANGE TO PRODUCT BULLETIN
P/N 550-046 Inlet Nipple “A” will be replaced with 

P/N 850-126 Hose Adapter for the Stainless Steel Side Block

Products Affected: P/N 505-732 Stainless Steel Side Block Assembly

Beginning in late June 2021 we will replace 550-046 Inlet Nipple “A” with P/N 850-126 Hose Adapter.

The adapter/inlet nipple that uses standard SCUBA threads to secure bailout/EGS gas to the EGS valve 
has been re-designed to allow increased flow rates to the system as well as to aid in proper maintenance 
and service of the part. The hex has been slightly enlarged to 3/4" and also been made wider for a better 
wrench engagement. This change will also help prevent tool slippage that may cause damage to the 
part. The internal diameter has also been increased allowing for the very best work of breathing.

The new part number is 850-126 and no change to associated procedures for maintenance is necessary. 
Any remaining stock of the P/N 550-046 Inlet Nipple “A” can be used without issue.

Previous P/N 550-046 Inlet Nipple “A,”left and current  
P/N 850-126 Hose Adapter for the Stainless Steel Side Block, right.

Please contact your authorized KMDSI dealer or e-mail sales@kirbymorgan.com for more information.
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